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The NSW Government is improving accessibility at Blackheath Station
The Transport Access Program is a Transport for NSW initiative to provide a better experience for public transport customers by delivering accessible, modern, 
secure and integrated transport infrastructure. As part of this program, Blackheath Station will be upgraded to provide an accessible station for people with a 
disability, limited mobility, parents/carers with prams and customers with luggage.

Work to improve accessibility and safety for all customers at Blackheath station is another step closer, with the Review of Environmental Factors going on  
display for public feedback this month.

Transport Access Program
Blackheath Station Upgrade
Have your say

For more information call 1800 684 490

Email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or  

visit transport.nsw.gov.au/blackheath-station-upgrade

The proposed Blackheath Station Upgrade, subject to detailed design

How to make a submission:
The Review of Environmental Factors is on public display until  
25 March 2022, and community feedback is invited during this time.

To view the REF, please scan the QR code or visit:

• transport.nsw.gov.au/blackheath-station-upgrade

Feedback can be submitted by:

• emailing projects@transport.nsw.gov.au

• �completing the feedback form at
www.transport.nsw.gov.au/blackheath-station-upgrade

• �writing to Transport Access Program - Blackheath Station Upgrade
�Director of Environment and Sustainability - Transport for NSW
PO Box K659, Haymarket NSW 1240

Please provide your feedback by 25 March 2022.

Your feedback will help Transport for NSW understand what is 
important to customers and the community.

Key features of the proposed new upgrade include: 

• a safer way to cross the rail line at Blackheath

• three new lifts to station entries and platforms

• new accessible parking in the Station Street commuter car park

• �a larger car park on Station Street with up to 10 additional spaces. This will
ensure there is no overall loss of commuter parking due to the introduction of
accessible parking spaces

• �upgrades to the kiss and ride bay and taxi zone to make them more accessible

• improved CCTV, lighting and wayfinding

• new bicycle hoops

Meet the Team
The community is invite to attend an online public consultation meeting where 
you can ask the project team questions to better understand what’s planned.

• Wednesday 9 March at 5:30pm     • Thursday 17 March at 10:30am

If you would like to attend either of these sessions, please email 
projects@transport.nsw.gov.au


